
MINUTES 
 

Garden Grove Main Street Commission 
 

May 12, 2016 
 

            A Regular Meeting of the Garden Grove Main Street Commission was called to order     
at 9:00 a.m. in the Council Chamber at 11300 Stanford Ave., Garden Grove CA. 
 
ROLL CALL:  

 
PRESENT: (5)    Chair Halberstadt, Vice Chair Weimer, Commissioner Gibson, Commissioner 

Pecor, Commissioner Stewart,  
ABSENT:   (1)    Commissioner Tra 
 

 
ALSO PRESENT: Ana Neal, Liaison and Rosemarie Jacot, Recording Secretary 
 
Oral Communications 
 
MINUTES  
 

It was moved and seconded to receive and file the minutes March 10, 2016. 
 

ACTION: Approved 
 
Commissioners:  
 
Gibson- AYE 
Halberstadt- AYE 
Pecor- AYE 
Stewart- AYE 
Weimer- AYE 

 
 
4. DISCUSSION ITEMS 
 
  a. Receive & File Financial Statements: 
 

It was moved and seconded to receive and file the financial statements for February, 
and March, 2016. 
 
ACTION: Approved 

 
Commissioners:  

     
Gibson- AYE 
Halberstadt- AYE 
Pecor- AYE 
Stewart- AYE 
Weimer- AYE 

 
    

b. Grove Avenue Landscaping Concept: 
 

 A conceptual design was brought to the Commission for discussion.   Low water, low 
maintenance, some signage that would match the front arch.  The chain link fence 
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would come down.  Money is an issue, pooled resources were discussed.  This idea 
came from the Downtown Business Association by John Wietor.    

   
 

5. MATTERS FROM COMMISSIONERS 
 
         Commissioner Gibson volunteered to be there when Yamamoto pressure washes the 

street after the Strawberry Festival.  
 
 An official vacancy is open for a new commissioner.  Applicants are needed.  John 

Wietor had already applied.  Staff will check with the City Clerk to see if his 
application is still valid.   

 
Commissioner Stewart brought some information about the Elvis Festival and Karaoke 
contest that was put on by the Orange County Market Place but is being sold and will 
no longer be able to hold these events.  It was suggested that Main Street could be the 
new home for these events. This will also be discussed at the Downtown Business 
Association Meeting.   

 
         
 6. MATTERS FROM STAFF 
 

Update on Tree trimming:  The trees in west parking lot have now been trimmed and 
the rotation for trimming is every other year.   

 
Trash Enclosure Update: Staff has a meeting with a contractor to repair the gates.  Then 
the interior can be pressure washed and/or replacement bins can be ordered by the 
merchant who has the contract with Republic Services.  The tagging on the outside of 
the enclosures themselves need to be cleaned up as well. 

  
      
ADJOURNMENT: 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:40 a.m.    
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Rosemarie Jacot, Recording Secretary 


